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January 5, 2017

Patty Johnson

City of Monument

PO Box 426

Monument, Oregon 97864

RE: Cancellation of the Bilateral Compliance Agreement between the Oregon
Health Authority and the City of Monument

The City of Monument entered into a bilateral compliance agreement (BCA) with the
Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services (DWS) on April 4, 2013. The City
subsequently agreed to the terms of an extension on January 5, 2015. In the BCA and
extension, the City agreed to complete activities to ensure compliance at the water
system serving the population of Monument Oregon, identified by PWS ID# 41-
00541. Specifically, the City agreed to submit construction plans for filtration
treatment or a new water source no later than December 31, 2016. However, as of
that date, the plans were not submitted as agreed.

Because the City failed to satisfy the terms of the BCA, the BCA and extension are
hereby canceled. The City is now at risk of additional enforcement action which may
include the assessment of civil penalties as prescribed by OAR 333-061-0090.

Respectfully,
Kari Salis, PE

Interim Manager
Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services

cc:  Bill Goss, Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services
Amy Word, Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services



